From: Janette MacDonald **Sent:** November-28-18 1:47 PM

To: Christopher Mackie

Subject: Supervised Consumption sites

Hello Dr. Mackie:

I am sending this e mail to confirm our continued support for Supervised Consumption sites. Of course our support is contingent upon the wrap around services being provided as a critical component of the sites success.

The creation of SCS is so critical to this and other communities since it not only provides life saving services but is a gateway to help our most vulnerable to enter into much needed treatment to improve their length and quality of life.

If we can change this for a few, soon we will be able to change it for many and therefore improved the quality of life for all.

It is important to note, and I hope more people will, is that our vulnerable population who are addicted did not make a choice to do be in this unfortunate situation and that all demographics can suffer the same fate. Let's treat all of our humans with compassion.

On behalf of our entire organization - we wish you and the entire team continued success.

Best regards,

Janette.

Janette MacDonald, CEO and General Manager.

Downtown London 123 King St, London, ON. N6A 3N7.